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June 2021 - Newsletter 
 

Three Sisters Social 

Group 
Box 7074 LEURA NSW 2780 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

info@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

  bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee 

President:   John Wilson - president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Vice-president: Terence Preeo - vice-president@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Secretary:  Larry Singer - secretary@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Treasurer:  Thomas Naylor - treasurer@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

Committee members: Timothy Corfield, Patrick Lee 

 
 

 

 From the President 
 
Hello Member’s and Friends 

 

Well, the Corona Virus is still around and doesn’t look like going 

away while all these people continue returning from overseas. 

I have had my first shot and had no real side effects other than 

feeling a bit tired. So don’t put it off get out there and get 

vaccinated it is the only way to control Covid-19 my friends. 

 

In spite of Covid-19 the Three Sisters Group is forging ahead with 

its plans for an Elegant Sparkling Afternoon Tea and Dance on the 

10th of October at the Fairmont Resort Leura, an event not to be 

missed my friends. 

 

Numbers are still down a bit for the Dinners and Lunches. Only 8 

people attended the dinner at Canton Palace but it was still a 

great night with an excellent Banquet meal, and only 8 people 

attended the luncheon at The Grandview Hotel as usual 

everyone enjoyed the everchanging menu. 

 

This month’s dinner will be at the Iconic Avalon Restaurant in 

Katoomba which we all enjoy so hope to see you there.  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 
The next Dinner will be on  

  
7pm Wednesday  
9June 2021 

Avalon, Katoomba 
$40 
 

Reservations: 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

by Sunday 6 June. 

 

 
The next Luncheon will be on  
 

12pm Tuesday  
22 June 2021 

The Grandview Hotel Great 
Western Highway Wentworth 

Falls. 
Choice of main course and 

Dessert 
$29.50 
 

Reservations: 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au  

by Sunday 20 June. 
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As usual the luncheon will be at the Grandview Hotel in 

Wentworth Falls come along and join us for a fun afternoon. 

 

 The AGM will be on Tuesday the 10th of August at the 

Grandview Hotel Wentworth Falls and will include a 

complementary dinner for financial members, non-members 

will have to pay, price to be advised. This will replace our 

normal monthly dinner, bookings are essential. 

 

Take care and stay safe my friends.  

 

So Good bye for now. 

 

Your president 

John Wilson 

 

 

                      

“Elegance” 

A Sparkling Afternoon 

Tea and Dance 
10 October 2021 
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